Rowhedge Allotment Association
Communication to all members on plot cultivation
18/10/23


This is a friendly reminder to all allotment holders of the requirement within our tenancy agreement for each allotment to be 70% cultivated.
This means 70% of the plot should be planted, prepared for planting or ready for planting next season.
Cultivation obviously varies by season and all of us have times when it is not possible to achieve this level. Although the purpose of allotments is primarily cultivation, they also serve an important function in improving physical and mental health and therefore there needs to be sensitivity in applying this rule.  
Please alert the Allotment Committee if you are struggling with cultivation and we will consider any assistance that could be offered.
It has been agreed that there will be monitoring checks of the plots at least annually (late July). 
There is currently a waiting list for plots and we hope that this reminder will give each of us a chance to consider whether we wish to cultivate our plots or surrender them for re-allocation next season.  This end of the season may be a good time to reflect and plan.
Thank you for your consideration of this matter.
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